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OFHEO NEWS

OFHEO will no longer be sending out news releases via fax.

If you do not currently receive OFHEO releases via e-mail but would like to be
added to the list, please send your address to SMULLIN@OFHEO.gov by Friday,
October 20.

Our web site is updated frequently so you can also rely on that for the latest infor-
mation on OFHEO.   The address is www.OFHEO.gov.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Stefanie Mullin
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